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2020-2021 School Year 

December  7    SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

December 23– January 4   No School Christmas Break 

January   25-28   Grade 9-12 Exams 

January   29    No School PD Day 

February   1    Semester 2 Begins 

February   1    Grade 10-12 Report Cards 

February  15-19            No School February Break 

February  26    Pink Shirt Day 

March      1                No School PD Day 

March     12                K-9 Report Cards 

March     19              No School in lieu of Parent/Teacher Conferences 

March     22              No School PD Day 

March    24-25             Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences 

April       2                 No School Good Friday 

April  5              No School Easter Monday 

April       6-9              No School Spring Break 

April       21                Grade 10-12 Report Cards 

April       26                No School Pd Day 

April       28                Secretaries & Admin. Asst. Day 

May        10                No School PD Day 

May        24              No School Victoria Day 



June       23-28      Grade 9-12 exams 

June       25          Last Day of Kindergarten      

June       28          Last Day of School 

June       29          PD Day 

June       30          Grade K-12 Report Cards 

June       30          PD Day 

                       Casual Custodians Wanted 

Eaton School is looking for individuals who are interested in acting as substitute/casual custodians. 

If this might be you, please go online to the Sun West School Division job application sight at the  

following link: https://www.applitrack.com/sunwestsd/onlineapp/.  Under “External Applicants”, you 

can “Start an application for employment” by clicking on that link.  In your application, indicate that 

you are interested in acting as a substitute custodian at Eaton School.  The Division will notify the 

School of approved substitutes. 

If you have any questions, please contact Eaton School at (306) 967-2536. 
 

 

STUDENT-PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 

While the format of conferences this year was quite different than usual,   we still 

had 93% family participation! 

 

Thank you so much to our parents and guardians for working with the staff at Eaton 

School to best support our students’ learning. 

 

Please remember to reach out to your child(ren)’s teacher(s) if you have questions 

or concerns in order to continue good communication. 

 

https://www.applitrack.com/sunwestsd/onlineapp/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Staff at  

Eaton School 













S.C.C. HEALTHY 

SNACK 

Thank you to the Eaton School 

Community Council for providing 

students with Healthy Snack on 

November 26th! 

Our students and staff appreciate 

the yogourt and granola bars :) 



Grade 1/2 

We are sharing our learning on virtual lesson on Teams.  It has been so exciting to spark our 

learning on our technology tools.   We are so grateful for the awesome book fair!  So happy for 

Kailyn who won the free books in our class!  Students  work on activities on  

Seesaw at home or during the school day in the classroom.  So proud of this hardworking class 

that always strives to do their best!  You rock Grade 1 & 2!  Mrs. Follensbee  



Grade 3/4 



Bredy’s Bunch 5/6 

 

We are so proud of these talented and amazing iSpy Books. We learned poetry, parts of 
speech and writing techniques! There are some talented writers!! Thanks to our gifted intern 
Ms. Bechtold! Please ask a Grade 5/6 to see their published writing. I Spy with my little eye, 
some future writers one can’t deny!!   





 

    2020 Book Fair 

I would like to thank all the  

families and students who supported 

the in-school and virtual book fair.  

We got $1000.00 in free books for 

the library. 

Also a big thank you to every one who 

helped make this year’s book fair a  

successful one! 



Junior Girls Volleyball 

Well this certainly was an interesting year of junior girls’ volleyball. Due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, our volleyball season had to look a little bit different. Nevertheless Mr. Hoult,  
Mrs. Facca, and Miss Bechtold enjoyed working with the fine group of girls we had this year. 
 
This year we had 15 girls on our volleyball team. They were: Brooklyn Hagan and Jade Swan 
in grade 9; Marike Bouvier, Addisyn Connolly, Ariel Donald, Peyton Foster, Dekiera Krentz,  
Addison Larock, Macy O’Connor, Kaylin Piasta, and Brooklyn Schmaltz in grade 8; and  
Taylor Aldridge, Madison Davis, Trista Kelly, and Rihanna McKenzie in grade 7. These girls 
all worked hard at practices and developed a strong set of volleyball skills. 
 
Due to the need to maintain cohorts, we were unable to play other schools this year. However, 
due to the large number of girls we had on our team (as well as an Eaton School junior boys 
team from the same cohort), we were able to still get in some games by splitting the team into 
two and playing each other, and by playing the junior boys. These games were a lot of fun, and 
we were excited to be able to live stream them to parents. 

Although this year presented some challenges due to global events, the coaches were glad to 
have such a great set of girls to work with. Our 15 players made this season a lot of fun and we 
would like to thank them for being such great sports. I am glad we were able to keep volleyball 
going this year, and when things are able to return to normal these girls will be a team to be 
reckoned with. 

Yearbook 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2019-2020 yearbook was not completed before the schools 
were all shut down in mid-March. As a result, this year’s yearbook committee – despite only hav-
ing three members - is working hard to complete both last years and this year’s yearbooks. 

The committee hopes to have last year’s yearbook done in either late December or early January. 
When it is complete, we will send home an order form for anyone who wishes to purchase a 
copy. 

The committee will also work on the 2020-2021 yearbook with the goal of having it ready for 
next fall. These timelines, however, may be impacted if the school’s are once again closed due to 
the pandemic. 

Thank you to Emma McLay, Ryanna Leslie, and Shawi Ronquillo for agreeing to work on these 
yearbooks. They are hard workers and are determined to get the job done. 



SRC DRESS-UP SPIRIT DAYS 
December 10—Christmas Hat Day 

 

 

 

 

December 14—Snow Day 

 

 

 

 

December 16—Christmas Sweater Day 

 

 

 

 

December 18—Red and Green Day 

 

 

 

 

December 22—Flannel Day 





ADDICTIONS AWARENESS WEEK 

NOV 22-28 



 
Poinsettia Pickup 

Pickup for poinsettias will be Dec. 1st or 2nd depending on how late delivery is on the 
Dec. 1st .  Pickup will be at 302 main street (old town office). Please contact Tosha 
McCubbing at  (306)460-4779.  We will be following COVID guidelines for pickup. 
Thank you for your continued support.  The Eaton School Band parents 










